
From: Shauna Ginn [mailto:SGinn@lakelandhousing.org]  

Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 12:54 PM 
To: Ken Reecy 

Cc: Kevin Tatreau; Steve Auger 
Subject: [SPF Softfail] SAIL RFA question (11-8-2013 draft) 

 
My question is based on the apparent contradiction that exists between the two portions of Section 
Four.  Please advise. 
 
Section Four A.4.d. has a “note” that states, “Applications requesting SAIL must be for a proposed 
Development consisting of 5 or more dwelling units in each residential building.” (page 7) 
 
Section Four A.4.f has a list of Development Types.  The list includes “duplexes” and “quadraplexes”. 
(page 9)  By definition, duplex buildings and quadraplex buildings will not have 5  units in them. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Shauna 

 

 

Shauna Ginn| Asset Manager 

430 Hartsell Ave. Lakeland FL 33815 
Phone: (863) 687-2911 ext.234 | Cell: (863) 797-7804 
http://LakelandHousing.org 

NOTICE: This email message, including any attachments, may contain information that is confidential and/or 
proprietary. If you are not an intended recipient, please be advised that any review, use, reproduction or 
distribution of this message is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please completely destroy all 
electronic and hard copies, and contact the sender at (863) 687-2911 ext. 234. 
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